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THE FIRST ANNIVERSARY OF THE HELLOSKY LOUNGE AT MILAN BERGAMO 
AIRPORT 

 
 

The HelloSky Lounge is celebrating its first anniversary since it opened in the departures 
area at Milan Bergamo Airport. Dedicated to international and domestic traffic and situated just 
before the new passport control area at the entrance to the non-Schengen area, its management 
has been entrusted by SACBO to GIS, a leading company in airport hospitality services based in 
Barcelona, Spain, and a branch of TAV Operation Services (TAV OS). 

The first anniversary was celebrated with a special cake in the presence of Albert Vilumara 
Perez, the CEO of CIS, Emilio Bellingardi, the managing director of SACBO, and Matteo Bau, the 
non-aviation commercial director for SACBO. 

Over the course of its first year of activity, the HelloSky Milan Bergamo Lounge, one of the 
most elegant, extensively equipped and fitted on the national and international scene, has been 
warmly received by its guests, to the extent of receiving the highest possible score in the survey of 
appreciation by airport users periodically carried out by the Airports Council International (ACI) 
World. 

Inspired by a new concept in VIP lounges, which focuses on the environment, sustainability 
and recycling, the HelloSky Milan Bergamo lounge has been designed with the use of natural light 
and materials, offering a high level of quality and comfort and a relaxing atmosphere for 
passengers who choose to spend time there. 

The lounge, which covers an area of 750 m2 and has 130 seats, is divided into 10 different 
areas, including working zones, meeting rooms, an F&B area, a smoking area and toilets and 
showers. The services offered include a bar, refreshments and à la carte restaurants, as well as 
entertainment and rest areas, with personnel on hand to welcome and assist guests. 

A prestigious calling card that serves to render time in the airport before departure as 
comfortable as possible, the HelloSky Milan Bergamo Lounge is preparing to welcome a growing 
number of passengers, also in light of the appointment with Bergamo and Brescia’s term as joint 
Capitals of Culture 2023. 

To celebrate the first anniversary of the HelloSky Milan Bergamo Lounge, SACBO is 
providing passengers with two new products; the first combines access to the HelloSky Lounge 
with Fast Track access, while the second offers a stay in the HelloSky Lounge and Fast Track Plus, 
which provides the possibility to check-in and register luggage in the Check-in Lounge, where 
dedicated access is granted to security controls. 


